
Big Horn County Library Board Minutes 
      February 13, 2020 Lovell Library 

 

 Called to order 4:00 P.M. 

 January 9th Minutes accepted as read 

 Absent Barbara Anne Green  

 Circulation is 30% higher 

 Attendance improved by 400 patrons in January 

 Automatic Book Renewal is great 

 Discussed importance of displays and signage for maximum usage in all 
Libraries 

 Library Donations discussed 

 Friends of the Library Donations discussed 

 All Books sold in Library Foyers are earmarked for Library Donations 

 Director will meet with Commissioners on a regular Basis 

 Upcoming 2020 Library Holiday Calendar presented 

 Retirement for Branch Managers discussed 

 New Copiers will be leased in the Fall 

 Managers reports reviewed 

 New Custodian in Greybull 

 Board Vice Chair and Director will attend Legislature beginning Feb. 23 

 Money approved for travel and lodging in the form of Training Expenses 

 Maximum of $200 will be kept on sight for incidentals 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March12, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. in Basin 
 

          Respectively Submitted: Cindy Wood, Secretary 
 

 
 


